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Lou Mansolillo

From: Jennifer Caputi <jcaputi@caputilaw.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 7:50 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee; Rep. Chippendale, Michael W.
Subject: Save our Lakes - Support Bill H8093/ S2153

Committee Members, 
 
Bill H8093/S2153 proposes establishing Rhode Island's Freshwater Lake Management Program - which would be 
beneficial for several reasons. 
 
Firstly, it aims to preserve the state's freshwater resources, which provide various benefits such as recreational 
opportunities, flood mitigation, and habitat provision for wildlife and plants. 
 
Secondly, the program would facilitate coordination between state and local entities involved in lake management 
efforts, offering technical and financial assistance to ensure effective implementation. Additionally, the bill mandates 
field surveys and mapping to address issues like invasive species, aiding in developing targeted management strategies. 
 
Lastly, establishing the Rhode Island Lake Management Fund would provide dedicated funding for projects to enhance 
water quality and habitat. This program represents a proactive approach to safeguarding Rhode Island's freshwater 
ecosystems for current and future generations. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jennifer L. Caputi, Esq.Ἢ 
Caputi Law, LLC  
P.401.250.5353 
F.401.250.5352 
 
200 Midway Rd., Suite 163 
Cranston, RI 02920  
              & 
1460 Fall River Ave  
Seekonk, MA 02771 
 
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bestclosingattorneyever.com%2F&data=05
%7C02%7CHouseenvironmentandnaturalresources%40rilegislature.gov%7Cda937bf1bbb74678c89d08dc52a67993%7C9
fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638476122173107415%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC
4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dE39sp3bPMj1KjjbYEY9XiM
Ar%2Fc0GpZpOn74UjV5ajg%3D&reserved=0  
🏠🇺🇸🇺🇸 
 
Sent from my iPhone  
Excuse any typos. 🙂 


